Chief Executive, Stáisiún Uí Chonghaile, Baile Átha Cliath 1

Príomh Fheidhmeannach, Connolly Station, Dublin 1

01 703 2454 01 703 2608 info@irishrail ie www.irishrail.ie



Mr Tom Curtin Administrative Office Roads Department South Dublin County Council County Hall

Tallaght Dublin 24

14th December, 2014

Senior Executive Officer Roads And Water Services

20 JAN 2014

South Dublin County Council

Dear Mr Curtin,

Thank you for your letter dated 8th January regarding the opening of Kishogue Railway station. The current position with the station is that before opening the facility could be considered an access road and car park would need to be provided and no funds have been made available to larnrod Éireann to carry out these works in the 2014 capital expenditure programme.

Unfortunately, therefore it is unlikely that Kishogue station will open in 2014.

Yours sincerely,

David Franks

Chief Executive

